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Welcome to School Day/All Aboard Orientation was well attended.  – The attendance rate was 99%.  
This is a very positive statement of our families and their commitment to their children.  Thanks to staff 
that help make this day successful.   
 
Enrollment – September 19, 2014 
All Aboard  67 (Includes five Headstart students) 
Kindergarten  82 
First Grade  82 
Second Grade  87 
Third Grade  61 
Fourth Grade  76 
Total   455 
 
September 10 – Airbook Training was held from 3:20-4:00 p.m. for teachers. 
 
September 11 - PBIS Admin/Coaches Training.  This training was held in Rice Lake.  Mrs. Ekern, Mrs. 
Knickerbocker and Mrs. Schroeder attended.  Mrs. VanVrede also attended.  She is serving as the 
district’s external coach.  
 
September 17 – Educator Effectiveness training for teachers from 3:20-4:00.  Focus was student 
surveys, self assessment and student learning objectives (SLO’s) 
 
September 18 – PALS assessments began.  Students in grades 4K, Kindergarten, First and Second grade 
will be assessed this fall and in the spring.  
 
September 18 & 19 – PBIS training in Rice Lake for all building team.  The elementary team members 
are Mrs. Ekern, Mrs. Moore, Mrs. Olson and Mrs. Schroeder.   
 
September 19 – Kindergarten went to the Pumpkin Patch.  
 
September 22 – Fourth grade students went on a field trip to the Chippewa Valley Museum.  This trip 
was sponsored by the PTO.  
 
September 24 – Airbook Training was held for teachers.  Topic was Google docs. 
 
September 26 – Early Release.  Topics included Educator Effectiveness and PLC’s. 
 

Upcoming Events 
October 1 Airbook Training – 3:20-4:00 p.m.  
October 3 Kindergarten is going to the Cameron Fire Hall. 
  The Rotary Club will present dictionaries to 3rd graders.  
October 28 Fourth grade WKCE testing.  
October 30 Mrs. Brion’s fourth grade class will visit Knapp Haven Nursing Home in Chetek.  
 


